
	

	

CORR./2020/																																																																																															Dated	28th		Oct’2020	

To  
 
Smt.V.G. Mishra 
CCA Mumbai 
 
Respected Madam, 
                                 
SUB:- Request to refund the excess TDS  from pension for Sep’20 and Oct’20 
	 	 	 	 	 —————-	

Our	Association	is	continuously	spreading	awareness	of	Old	and	New	Tax	regime	among	pensioners	
and	tells	them	to	submit	the	documents	of	savings	/investments	eligible	for	deductions	to	AO	PDA	
either	by	mail	or	by	post/courier,	if	continued	under	old	tax	regime.			It	has	now	been	brought	to	the	
notice	of	this	Association	that	the	TDS	from	the	pension	for	the	months	of	Sep’20	and	Oct’20	is	far		
in	 excess	 of	 what	 is	 due	 to	 be	 deducted.	 Many	 pensioners	 say	 that	 the	 excess	 tax	 has	 been	
deducted	despite	submission	of	savings	and	investments	more	than	once.		

The	pensioners	are	disappointed	that	they	may	have	to	wait	for	a	long	time	to	get	the	refund	from	
the	income	tax	department,	if	refund	of	excess	TDS	is	not	done	by	AO	PDA.		This	Association	strongly	
contends	 that	 in	 such	 a	 scenario	 it	 is	 appropriate	 to	 refund	 the	 excess	 recovered	 TDS	 before	
remitting	it	to	Income	tax	department.	It	is	requested	to	take	a	right	decision	to	refund		the	excess	
TDS	to	the	aggrieved	pensioners.		

With	high	regards,	
		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Yours	Sincerely,	

		

(J.S. YADAV)                                                                      
                                                                             Joint General Secretary 
                                                                                                                RTOWA Mumbai 
Copy to  
 
Shri. M.B. Dhuri AO PDA o/o CCA at Currey Road Tel. Exch. Mumbai 
	


